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Whether you are one of the 31% of Wisconsin residents who do not drive or not, you are invited 

to participate in the Week Without Driving challenge September 30-October 6, 2024. Be an 

inspiration. Sign up and be counted at https://weekwithoutdriving.org/join/. Ask others, 

especially role models, to do so as well. Week Without Driving participants take public transit; 

ask for or pay for rides; walk, roll, scoot or bike. And if they absolutely must, they grab their 

keys. They are asked to consider what someone without that choice would have had to give up 

though. 

 

The idea is to generate support for an inclusive, people-oriented transportation system 

throughout Wisconsin. Transportation options enable everyone of all ages to independently 

go to work or school, see doctors, access childcare, make it to appointments, and procure 

groceries, other goods, services, recreation, and entertainment. 
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